
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
 

Life Education 
Virtual Program 

Monday 1st November 
 

Jump OFF & BBQ Lunch 
Friday 5th November 

 
Book Week Dress Up 

Friday 12th November  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Yearbook Order Form 
 
 
 

Online Forms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 

Term 4 Week  2 

 

What a fabulous start to Term 4. It has been wonderful to 
hear the voices of our students back in the classroom. I am 
sure our students have enjoyed being back with their friends 

and learning again. 

With the NSW Roadmap being continually updated and 
changed, please be patient with the school in regards to 
communications or changes. It is often reported in the 

media earlier then the school receiving official 
communication. We will endeavour to send out the most up 

to date information as quickly as possible. 

Moving across the term, it is unlikely that we will be able to 
hold our regular swim scheme program due to restrictions 
around excursions, but this is one example of a wait and 

see.  

Our Kindergarten Orientation Program will go ahead. COVID
-Safe plans will be in place and we look forward to 

welcoming our new students. 

Last term we were due to hold our Life Education Program. 
This has been moved to a virtual program.  

Over the next coming weeks I will be hosting meetings with 
the school services unit to discuss the canteen upgrade and 
the installation and replacement of the Florescent lights to 
LED lights. All contractors employed by the Department are 
under strict Covid safe work practices in line with the latest 

Public Health Orders. 

School Reports will be the same as Semester 1 2020. No A-E 
grade for English and Mathematics. Comments will be given 
for these two subjects along with a general comment. Effort 

markers will be given for all other subjects. 

 

 

Mrs Bultitude & Staff 
Attendance:   
 

 

 

 
 

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

Week 1:  87% 
 
Week 2: 87% 
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COVID-19 
As the state starts to open up and restrictions 
ease, it is vital to remember the schools plan 
around keeping our site safe.  
1. A New QR Site check In will be a MUST 

when visitors and parents are allowed on 
site. 

2. Negative test results must be shown if you 
have had a test. 

3. No student is to be at school if they are 
showing any cold/ flu like symptoms. 
Students will be sent home. 

This week we have had schools impacted across 
the Hunter where they have had to close as a 
result of exposure. Therefore it is vital we all 
follow the correct  protocols regardless of our 
schools size. 
 
YEARBOOK 
Our staff have been busily working on a school 
yearbook. This book has been submitted for 
printing. Books will be available for purchase at a 
cost of $25. Please complete your order on the 
attached form. (Please note only 50 books have 
been ordered) 
 

 

 
 
Canteen 
If you are fully vaccinated and can assist with 
the school canteen, please contact either Sharna 
Kirkham or the school’s office.  
 
 
Jump Rope for Heart JUMP OFF 
On Friday 5th November our students will hold their 
JUMP OFF. Students can wear out of uniform on this 
day. Enclosed shoes are a must. No midriffs or singlet 
shirts are to be worn.  
 
Book Fair 
Unfortunately we have had to reschedule our book 
fair. This is now scheduled for Term 1, 2022 where 
we will hold our grandparents day too.  
 
Book Week Activities  
Activities have been planned for all of Week 6.  
(8-12/11/2021). Friday will see the culmination of this 
event with a dress up day and parade. The theme for 
Book week this year was Old Worlds, New Worlds, 
Other Worlds. We cannot wait to see our characters 
come to life. 
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LED Lighting Program 
Our school has been selected to receive an LED 
lighting upgrade. 
  
The LED Lighting Upgrade Program com-
mits $157.8 million to replace inefficient lights 
with new LED lights, in up to 1,000 public 
schools across NSW over a two-year period. 
This is expected to reduce operating costs for 
schools as well as deliver over 1,200 jobs in for 
NSW.  
The benefits of LED lighting include:  
1. Improved learning outcomes in the class-
room as a result of improved lighting. 
2. Energy saving – reduced electricity usage 
and lower bills over the long term by replacing 
inefficient fluorescent lights with efficient LEDs. 
Lower maintenance and repair costs when com-
pared with fluorescent lights. 

The LED Lighting Upgrade Program will be 
planned to minimise interruption to 
school classes or learning. The installation 
will be planned outside school hours 
where possible and all contractors are re-
quired to adhere to COVID safe working 
practices. We’ll let you know once it’s fin-
ished. 
 
2022 Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Kindergarten orientation will take place across 3 
weeks this term. An invitation will be sent to 
each family who has enrolled. Please also keep 
up to date with the school Kindergarten Face-
book page. 
Session 1: 10th November;  
Session 2: 18th November; 
Session 3: 23rd November and 
Session 4: 25th November  
 
School Enrolment 
School enrolment can be completed through 
the school website.  
Follow the links -https://glenwillia-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/
enrolment.html 
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I would like to use credit from school payments 


